May 10, 1961.

Mr. Harold W. KRUGER
International Hotel
Jdlewild Airport

NEW YORK, U.S.A.

Dear Mr. KRUGER:

Last Saturday May the 6th, I was at your
hotel,at Idlewild,and you were kind enough to trust my
statement that I was the more important shareholders of
an hotel in Isla of Menorca. I had not at that time any-
thing to show you but here at the associate of mine I found
these three pamphlets about the said hotel.

I thank you again and I hope tc see you next
October at the same place.

Very truly yours,

Fernando A. RUBIO M.D.
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